
From:  Olivia Joncich <olivia@three6ixty.net>

Sent time:  07/18/2018 04:52:15 PM

To:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc:  Dana Sayles <dana@three6ixty.net>

Subject:  Re: LADOT Related Projects Review - 1637 Wilcox
 

Hi Luci,
 
Following up on this, are you able to review the related projects list?
 
Thank you,
 

From: Olivia Joncich <olivia@three6ixty.net>
Date: Monday, July 9, 2018 at 4:30 PM
To: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cc: Dana Sayles <dana@three6ixty.net>
Subject: LADOT Related Projects Review ‐ 1637 Wilcox
 
Hi Luci,
 
We are working on the application for the redevelopment of 1637 Wilcox Avenue in Hollywood. Our entitlement case has not
been filed yet, but we are preparing a traffic analysis with Linscott, Law, and Greenspan (LLG) Engineering.
 
LADOT has asked that Planning review and approve the related projects list (attached) prior to accepting the MOU.  Are you
able to review the projects list? If not, could you please direct me to the appropriate staff to complete the review?
 
Thank you!
 


